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From January 2016 – May 2016 we worked on:  

 

- Collecting the books for the Kosovo library. ENORMOUS THANKS to all colleagues 

and friends from the IASSW board who responded and already sent some books; 

PLEASE send more. We would like to bring all of the books to Kosovo in March 

2017 and to celebrate the Int. Social Work day there with the opening of the library 

(see my previous e mails).   

- Meeting with the Kataryna Jagielska in Krakow, Poland and distribution of the book 

on Violence against the elderly, where many colleagues from EE contributed the 

article (PLEASE, MAKE SURE YOU HAVE THE COPY!).  

-   Preparation for the International refugee Day, 6. June (the report will follow): we will 

have students contributions, refugees contribution, cooking local food; etc.    
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